
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The NSS units, WMO Arts and Science College, Muttil organized saplings plantation 

programmes  on three different dates: September 20th, September 27th, and October 

1st, 2017. In total, 400 saplings  were planted during these programs. The number of 

volunteers who participated varied on each date, with 70, 80, and 93 volunteers taking 

part in the respective programs. Sapling plantation is essential for environmental 

conservation and sustainability. By organizing such initiatives, the NSS units 

contributed to creating a greener and healthier environment. Planting trees helps 

combat deforestation, provides habitats for wildlife, improves air quality, and 

mitigates climate change by absorbing carbon dioxide. Additionally, the active 

participation of volunteers, totaling 70, 80, and 93 on each occasion, indicates a positive 
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response from the community and a collective effort towards environmental 

protection. The involvement of these volunteers showcases their dedication and 

commitment to the cause of conservation and their willingness to contribute to a 

sustainable future. 

     

 

 

 


